

School Reopening Phase-in Proposal Update

Board Meeting 1/14/21

The Academy of Alameda Public Schools

Current (1/14) Reopening Phase-In Recommendation

The Executive Director recommends to AoA's Board of Directors that:

AoA's Board of Directors votes to rescind its reopening recommendation at the November 19, 2020 meeting due to heightened COVID-19 cases and positivity rates, and adopts the following approach when considering any possible onsite phase-in plans for the rest of the 2020/21 school year.

AoA will consider phasing in specific grade levels for onsite learning based on :

- The latest data, guidelines, and recommendations from Alameda County DPH and the State of California DPH, and
- AoA's ability to meet the three reopening plan criteria, and
- The Academy of Alameda will give families at least three weeks notice prior to phasing in specific grade levels to on-site learning he Academy of Alameda Rublic Schools